
 

 

To: Zoning Board of Appeals 

Re: Variance for fencing at 1203 Hwy 3 South 

 

 

 

 

I would like to express my approval to move forward with the variance to 

allow outdoor storage between the principal building and the street for Small 

Engine Unlimited located at 1203 Hwy 3 South.  This will not only provide a 

better curb appeal for the business front but also add security for the business 

allowing them to lock and store equipment. 

 

 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Andrew Schwab 

Manager 

Lampert Lumber 

1225 S Hwy 3 

Northfield MN 55057 

  

Lumber  Building Materials 

Lamperts 

Since 1887 


